
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

15th October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We had a wonderful visit from Ranger Stu today. The pupils saw some amazing animals. Check the website for more 

photos.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

COVID Update 

Two members of one class had positive PCR results last week. As we are a special school this is treated as an 

outbreak. I have worked closely with Public Health England and the local Covid team to make sure we are keeping 

everyone as safe as we can. They confirmed all the measures we have in place are safe. We are really pleased that 

there have been no more positive tests received this week. If your child is in KS3, I do encourage you to keep up the 

twice weekly home testing. If you need more kits or any help, please speak With Rian. 

If your child shows any symptoms, please keep them home and seek medical advice. 

If your child is over 12 years old, they are eligible for the COVID vaccine. The immunisation team are in school next 

week. You can register your son or daughter here. No pupil will be given the vaccine without parental consent. 

https://hrch.jotform.com/212565268103957 

Family Links 

Natalie has been working with many of you providing advice and support. She is always happy to help.  The 

beginning and end of the day are very busy times for the office. The best way to see Natalie is to call her and book a 

time to see her. She has regular meeting times from 2pm. 

Meet the Speech Therapists  

The primary class meetings have been very useful and lots of resources given for families to use at home. Key Stage 

3 families are invited to meet our Speech and Language therapists Priyanka and Zain on Monday 18 th October at 

9.15am.  

Online Safety 

Rian offered two online safety workshops this week. If you need more information do check the online safety on our 

website. We will offer more parent training in November.  

Half Term 

School is closed from Monday October 25th. All pupils return on Monday November 1st. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 

https://hrch.jotform.com/212565268103957

